
Mental Health Awareness and Prevention Week 
 

May is ​Mental Health Awareness Month​, and this week also happens to be 
National Prevention Week​, as sponsored by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health 
Services Administration.  Given the myriad of risks that marijuana use presents to the 
mental health of our children, we must remain informed, while we continue 
conversations about these risks with the adolescents in our lives. 

Marijuna legalization in many states, commercialization, and normalization has 
led to a concerning rise in use among our young people.  The infographic below shows 
the recent rise in youth use.  Please ​click here​, or on the infographic, for a web page 
dedicated to Marijuana and Mental health.  

 
 
As always, I am available to students and parents should you have concerns for 
yourself, a family member, or a friend.  Please reach out to me at 
danielle.gamar@irvingtonschools.org​  All communication is confidential.  
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